
 

NOTICE 
 
 

Date: April 7, 2021 
 

Re:   Financial Services Department – reception closed until further notice 
 
 
 

Due to the province-wide state of emergency, this is to notify the University of Toronto 
community that the Financial Services Department 2nd floor reception at 215 Huron Street 
will be closed until further notice. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


